
 

Winter Mini-Reunion Letter 1 
January 26, 2024 

 
 
Dear ‘61s and ’61-Spouses: 
 

       Announcing the February 24, 2024 Virtual Mini-Reunion! 
 
Mark your calendars for our next Class of 1961 virtual mini-reunion on Saturday, 
February 24, 2024.  As usual, we will begin at 11:30 AM Eastern for a half-hour of open 
mike.  The “official” program will begin at noon Eastern, and we will conclude by 3:30 or 
4:00 PM Eastern.  The program will include two classmate panels, other panels with 
students, faculty, and/or staff.  We will close with a women’s session led my Nyla 
Arslanian and Patti Rich, as well as breakout sessions for those not attending the 
women’s session. 
 
 

Registration is Open! 
 
Please register today!.  As before, we will be using the Zoom platform, there are no fees 
for attending and we look forward to a high turnout.  To register, click on Mini-Reunion 
Registration or copy and paste in your browser: 
https://dartmouth.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0kdOyvqjoqGNHmuRQ9GDq5_etwH2n0g
aE9 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the meeting. 
 

Classmate Panels 
 
Four classmates will share stories from their lives that will be inspiring, interesting, 
informational, and possibly humorous.  The stories relate to events that occurred in 
1957, in 2016, during the period from 1995 until today, and during a good part of this 
classmate’s entire adult life. 
 
One classmate biked across the country at age 75 while another escaped Communist 
Hungary to attend Dartmouth.  You’ll hear about the creation and development of the 
Class of 1961 Legacy Endowment Fund for the Performing Arts, and see the gorgeous 
images produced by this classmate’s cameras. 

 

https://dartmouth.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0kdOyvqjoqGNHmuRQ9GDq5_etwH2n0gaE9
https://dartmouth.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0kdOyvqjoqGNHmuRQ9GDq5_etwH2n0gaE9


 
Guess which of our classmates took this picture! 

 
More details will be forthcoming.  Stay tuned! 
 
 

 
 
 


